
Public Notice
PUBLIC NOTICE 

OF PUBLIC HEARING 
	 The Hancock County Board of 
Supervisor will hold a public hearing 
on August 23, 2021 at 9:15 a.m. in 
the Supervisor’s Chambers located 
at 855 State Street, Garner, Iowa 
50438 for purposes of considering 
the construction of three (3) anhy-
drous ammonia storage tanks in 
Section 9 of Bingham Township, 
Hancock County, Iowa.

Published in The Leader on 
Wednesday, Aug. 18, 2021


